
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Greater Pittsburgh GTO Car Club is an official chapter of the GTO Association of America (GTOAA).  Our club is for 
any enthusiast interested in the enjoyment, restoration, and preservation of the Pontiac GTO.  We currently have over 60 
members.  Since hosting the national convention in 2014, our website visits, Facebook likes, and Twitter follows have 
grown significantly.  We publish a monthly newsletter, Goats Cruisin’ the ‘Burgh, that is sent to all of our members and is 
available on our website.  

 
Company Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact Name  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Street Address  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
City, State, Zip  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone   ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email   ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Website  ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Sponsorship Levels 

• $100/year 

o Full page advertisement in our monthly newsletter 

o Your logo with link to your website on our website Sponsors page 

• $50/year 

o Half page advertisement in our monthly newsletter 

o Your logo with link to your website on our website Sponsors page 

• $25/year 

o Quarter page advertisement in our monthly newsletter 

o Your logo with link to your website on our website Sponsors page 

Please send logo to webmaster@greaterpghgto.com for the advertisement. 
 
Please send any questions to officers@greaterpghgto.com 
 
Please mail this application with check to the address above. 
 
The Greater Pittsburgh GTO Club reserves the right to reject any application for any reason.   
 
 

 

 

 

GREATER PITTSBURGH GTO CAR CLUB 
c/o Cindy Reece 
71 Bonnie Drive 

North Huntingdon, PA 15642 
 

 

SPONSOR APPLICATION 

 

Randy Reece 
President 

412-558-3780 
president@greaterpghgto.com 

 

Joe Barber 
Vice-President 
412-974-0772 

vice.president@greaterpghgto.com 

Tom Monzo, Jr. 
Treasurer 

724-331-7142 
treasurer@greaterpghgto.com 

Cindy Reece 
Secretary 

724-331-3126 
secretary@greaterpghgto.com 

 

www.greaterpghgto.com    www.facebook.com/greaterpghgto      www.twitter.com/greaterpghgto 
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